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Upcoming Events

Dec. 2, 9, & 23 - Christmas Eve practices with Sunday
School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 4 - Boys’ Basketball vs STAA, at Trinity, Marinette
- 5:00 pm

Dec. 6 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion, Peshtigo -
5:30 - 7:00 pm

Dec. 6 - Boys’ Basketball at STAA, Marinette - 5:00pm

Dec. 16 - School Children’s Christmas Service - 3:00
pm with Cookies & Cocoa fellowship after service

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be pancakes, sausage
links and applesauce
provided by Bowyn Olsen’s
family.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our last chapel offering
collected for God’s
Kingdom was $60.83
bringing our total to
$508.98 for the
semester.

Church and School Christmas Eve Service
Just a reminder that those children from school who will be participating in the
Children’s Christmas Eve service, we will be practicing this Saturday, December 2, from
9:00 - 11:00 am at church. There will also be practices on December 9 and 23. These
practices are for all students who will be attending the December 24 service. If your
family cannot come to the Christmas Eve service because you have other worship plans,
please let your child’s teacher know so that we can plan for the service. We look forward
to these opportunities that the children have to let their lights shine.



December Birthdays
Dec. 2 - Jonah Langebartels

Dec. 11 - Naomi Langebartels

Dec. 11 - Jaxon & Josslyn Schimming

Dec. 20 - Samuel Bolyard

Dec. 28 - Kolbie Lemery

School Children’s Christmas Service - December 16
Our Children’s Christmas service on December 16 at 3:00 PM is a wonderful opportunity
to invite your families and friends to hear the wonderful story of our Savior’s birth. The
children are excited to share the songs and recitations they are learning with everyone.
If your family will not be able to attend, please let your child’s teacher know as soon as
possible. We will once again be serving “Cookies and Cocoa” following the service in the
church basement. If you can help us with providing cookies for this fellowship, please fill
out the form that was sent home with your child this week by Monday, December 4. For
those providing cookies, please bring them to the church basement when you bring your
child(ren) to church. Thank you for your help.

Hot Lunch Available Dates for Second Semester
A huge thank you to all who have signed up for serving hot lunch this school year. The
children look forward to that special Friday meal. We really appreciate you all!! We still
have six dates open for hot lunch volunteers next semester: January 5, February 2 and
16, March 8, April 5 and May 10. If you have any questions or concerns about serving
hot lunch for the first time or are unsure of quantities, please contact Mrs. Sargent
either in person, by email at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563.

mailto:school@stjohnpeshtigo.org

